May 14, 2008

Mr. Josiah Conary

3994 Hollywood

Rodeo Drive, Ca 9944 
Dear Uncle Josiah:

I would like to apologize for the incident that happened yesterday. I had got back from school and Cousin Sarah told me that the letters sent to you had some family secrets. Due to curiosity I opened it and read it then threw it in the trash bin. I understand that I violated your privacy and did not respect you. Uncle Josiah, I am so sorry for reading them and I would understand if you plan on punishing me. I promise you that I will not go through anything of yours without permission. You may not trust me now for what I did, but I will work to regain your trust again. I plan to talk to Aunt about it today if possible and apologize. Have a great day and thank you for reading this letter.
Sincerely,
Stella

